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QUITTAPAHILLA WATERSHED ASSOCIATION 

MEETING MINUTES 

ANNVILLE TOWN HALL 

November 21, 2013 

 

 

Present: 

David Lasky, Mike Schroeder, Kent Crawford, Karen Feather and David Bailey 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM  

 

1. The minutes of the October 17, 2013 were approved as revised. 

2. Kent Crawford reported upon his participation in an open house event held at the 

Dauphin County Conservation District. 

3. Mike Schroeder agreed to contact Annville Township regarding the dumping of 

potentially hazardous materials into an inlet that eventually discharges Stormwater 

runoff into the Quittie. 

4. Kent Crawford discussed a possible temperature / dissolved oxygen study that could 

explain the inability for the lower reach of the Quittie to sustain a trout population. 

He suggested that the study could be performed by a college student and that the 

project could be funded by a grant.  He estimated that the cost /grant would be in the 

range of $20,000.  Kent agreed to have more details available for the next meeting. 

5. It was agreed that the meetings for January through April would be held on the third 

Thursday of each month. 

6. David Lasky discussed having members of the QWA attend a meeting with the 

Lebanon Valley Conservancy. Members of the Conservancy want to review the grant 

application of the Association for Phase 1 of the streambank restoration project.   

7. Each member who would be attending the meeting with the Conservancy was 

requested to send a brief resume to Mike Schroeder. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:20 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

  

David Bailey, Assistant Secretary 


